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Adjudication Division — Data Center
P.O. Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Re: Case No. EM-2007-0374

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please take note that “Federal Executive Agencies, Paul Jones” or “Mr. Paul N. Jones™ at P.O.
Box 5400, Albuquerque , New Mexico, is no longer the agency representative in the captioned

matter. Please remove Mr. Jones from the service list for written, e-mail, or telephonic
communications.

Sincerely,

Richard D. Vergas
Deputy Chief Counsel

US Department of Energy

National Nuclear Security Administration
P.O. Box 5400 .

Albuquerque, NM 87185-5400



